BENTON HARBOR

Port of Oppormniﬁex

CITY OF BENTON HARBOR
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Benton Harbor’s Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, May
5, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. in the Lula Lee Commission Chambers, Benton Harbor City Hall, 200 East
Wall Street on a proposed Special Use Permit for 241 E. Main Street (11-54-0340-0116-01-7)
for the purpose of a medical cannabis provisioning center. In the event that the State of
Michigan, Governor Whitmer’s Executive Orders # 2020-15 and 2020-21 are extended due to
COVID-19, the public hearing / meeting will be conducted virtually. Instructions on how to
participate will be posted on the City of Benton Harbor’s website, www.bhcity.us.

Written comments can be submitted via email to kthompson@cityofbentonharbormi.goy or
delivered to the drop box in front of City Hall, located at 200 E. Wall Street, Benton Harbor,
Michigan. The deadline for submission is Monday, May 4, 2020 at 5:00 p.m.

The City of Benton Harbor does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admission or
access to public meetings. Auxiliary aids or services will be made available for assistance of
individuals with speech, vision, hearing or other impairments if the City of Benton Harbor is
provided with notice not less than one week (7) days prior to the meeting time. Individuals
desiring such assistance should contact the City Clerk at 269-927-8408.

All interested parties are urged to attend.

Kimberly Thompson, Benton Harbor City Clerk
April 8, 2020
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